
Year 6 - Jump Inc 
 

Year 6 went to Jump Inc. 
on Thursday. 

 
The children all had a tiring 

but enjoyable time. 
 
 
 
 
 

#Successful SATA 

Year 5 
 
 

On Thursday  
evening, Year 5 took 

part in a 
 celebration of 

dance at HACFL. 
 
 

 
The children were all superstars and their talent shone out. 
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Goodbye and Good Luck 
 

Today we say goodbye and good luck to all of our Year 6 children. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
They have been a pleasure to teach this year and have  

given every effort into their learning and creativity.   
  Their resilience and strength has shone out. 

 

Good luck as you all move into your secondary schools. 
 

Remember you are always part of the SATA family! 
 

We will miss you all !! 

 

We welcome children back on Tuesday 2nd September. 
 

Nursery and Reception children from Wednesday 3rd September. 



Attendance -  18.07.2025 
 

Nursery:       91%           Reception:      97% 
Year 1:          96%                 Year 2:             96% 
Year 3:          90%                          Year 4:             99% 
Year 5:          92%          Year 6:             100% - WOW 

 

Whole School Attendance:  96% 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 
 

Goodbye and good luck 
to our wonderful ‘Class 

of 2025 Year 6’.   
 

We want to thank all  
Parents/Carers for 

 coming to our Leavers’  
assembly and special 

thanks for all your  
    support over the year. 

Have a lovely Summer! 

A huge thank you 
 

Thank you to all parents/carers and children for all the lovely 
gifts that you have given to staff.  Most of all thank  you for your 

support. 
 

We wish all our families a wonderful and safe summer. 
 

God bless you all. 
 

Mrs Webster and all the staff. 

 

 

These Superstars were nominated for living 

out our Mission of ‘Succeeding Together’,  

through being a shining example  

in their amazing work and  

positive attitudes.  

 

“Successful SATA” 


